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ARTICLE VI

(1) Any State Party to this Convention which finds that any other S
Party is acting in breach of obligations deriving froni the provisions o!
Convention xnay lodge a complaint with the Security Council of the Un
Nations. Such a complaint should include all possible evidence confirinn
validity, as well as a request for its consideration by the Security Counci.

(2) Each State Party to this Convention undertakes to co-opera<
carrying out any investigation which the Security Council may initiatE
accordance with the provisions of the Charter of the United Nations, on
basis of the complaint; received by the Council. The Security Council s
intorma the States Parties to the Convention of the resuits of the investigati

ARTICLE VII

Each State Party to this Convention undertakes to provide or supf
assistance, in accordance with the United Nations Charter, to any Party to
Convention which so requests, if-the Security Coundil decides that such l?ý
has been exposed to danger as a resuit of violation of the Convention.

ARTICLE VIII

Nothing in this Convention shall be interpreted as in any way lirniting
detractîng from the obligations assunied by any State under the ProtocOl
the Prohibition of the Use in War of Asphyxiating, Poisonous or Other Ga.'
and of Bacteriological Methods of Warfare, signed at Geneva on 17 June 19:

ARTICLE lx

Each State Party to this Convention affirzns the recognised objective
effective prohibition of cheznical weapons and, to this end, undertakes
continue negotiations in good faith with a vlew to reaching early agreenl'
on effective mneasures for the prohibition of their development, producti
and stockpiling and for their destruction, and on appropriate meas'.'
concerning equipmnent and means of dellvery specificaily designed for'
production or use of chemicai agents for weapons purposes.

ARTICLE X

(1) The States Parties to this Convention undertake to fadilitate, and hO
the right to participate in, the fullest possible exchange of equip0n
materîals and bcientific and technological information for the use of ba<cte
logical (biological) agents and toxins for peaceful purposes. Parties t
Convention in a position to do so shaR also co-operate in contribt
individuaily or together with other States or international organisations O
further developnient and application of scientlfic discoveries in the fil
bacteriology (biology> for the prevention of disease, or for other peace
purposes.

(2) This Convention shail be iniplemented i a manner deslgned to ac
hamperlng the economlc or technological development of States Parties tO


